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IMPORTANT BACK TO SCHOOL INFORMATION

August 25, 2020  

IT’S ALMOST THAT TIME, VIKINGS!!!!!!!!!!!  
Only two weeks until we are all back online!!!!!! Are you ready???? Although we haven’t seen your beautiful faces in forever, I want you to know we have been preparing for your virtual return all summer. We are so excited to see you on September 8! Your school day is from 8:30 am to 3:15 pm. 

Visit our website for all of your back to school information.  We wanted to provide all of our new and returning parents and students a few back-to-school dates and logistics.  Please read below and do not hesitate to contact me or another administrator if you have any questions or concerns. Please continue to monitor the newsletters for more information, visit the Mt. Hebron website and our MHHS Student Canvas Page. We miss you and we are excited to get started on September 8!   

Joelle
ADMINISTRATION

Joelle Miller, Principal






Joelle_Miller@hcpss.org
Cherilyn Brown, Assistant Principal 
Last Names A-E

Cherilyn_Brown@hcpss.org
Katie Clark, Assistant Principal 
Last Names M-R

Kathleen_Clark@hcpss.org
Clovis Thomas, Assistant Principal
Last Names F-L

Clovis_Thomas@hcpss.org
Jon Dupski, Administrative Intern
Last Names S-Z

Jonathan_Dupski@hcpss.org
FOLLOW US & STAY CONNECTED
Follow us on twitter: @hcpss_mhhs
 
Follow us on Instagram: @mhhssga
School Website: http://mhhs.hcpss.org/
PTSA: mthebronptsa.com  
The Mountain: Hebron High School's Online Newspaper: https://mthmountain.com
Viking Backers: http://www.vikingbackers.org
MTHMU Boosters: http://mthmarchingunit.wixsite.com/boosters
UPCOMING DATES/EVENTS: See our calendar on our website for additional dates.

	Date
	Time
	Event

	August 25
	
	MHHS Staff Returns

	September 1
	
	Student Schedules are released in Synergy

	September 2
	1:00pm
	10th Grade Class Meeting for Students – Virtual 
(see class meeting codes later in this newsletter)

	September 2
	2:30pm
	11th Grade Class Meeting for Students – Virtual
(see class meeting codes later in this newsletter)

	September 3
	9-11:30am
	New Student Orientation - Virtual

	September 3
	1:00pm
	12th Grade Class Meeting for Students – Virtual
(see class meeting codes later in this newsletter)

	September 4
	
	Pickup Chromebooks, Textbooks, Art Supplies

	September 5
	
	Students have access to their Canvas Courses

	September 8
	
	First day of school for students

	September 10
	6:00pm
	Back to School Night

	September 28
	
	Schools & Offices closed in observance of Yom Kippur

	October 16
	
	Schools close 3 hours early for students

	November 3
	
	Schools and Offices closed for Election Day

	November 16-20
	
	American Education Week

	November 23-24
	
	Schools close 3 hours early for students

	November 25
	
	Schools closed for students

	November 26-27
	
	School and Offices closed for Thanksgiving Holiday

	December 24-January 1
	
	Schools closed for Winter Break

	January 18
	
	Schools and Offices closed for Martin Luther King Jr. Day

	January 26-28
	
	High Schools ONLY close 3 hours early for students

	January 29
	
	School closed for students

	June 15
	
	Last Day of School for Students


CONGRATULATIONS to Sudharsan Sundar and Nicholas Snyder who are representing the United States in the second annual international final of the International Economics Olympiad in mid-September.  The three-stage competition will be all virtual.  Mr. Vann Prime will be their coach for the competition. GOOD LUCK EVERYONE!!!!!!!!!
Also, For the first time ever we had four student teams place at FBLA Nationals!  Ellen Li and Lynzee Louden placed 2nd in entrepreneurship.  Pranav Bolla, Nick Snyder and Nicholas Vengnickal placed 3rd in Banking and Financial Systems, Tom Michaels, Vikas Reddy and Prakash Balsubramanian placed 4th in Sports and Entertainment Recreation and Arianna Boja, Anoushka Sarin and Saniya Mahate placed 9th in Global Business!  The full results can be found at this link:  https://www.nxtbook.com/fbla/fbla/TBLSpecialEditionNLE2020/index.php
THANK YOU ART TEACHERS! 
With classes virtual, students still need art supplies. The HCPSS Fine Arts office and art teachers (Ms. Creeden & Ms. Leahy) volunteered their time this summer to create nearly 40,000 art kits for K-12 students taking a visual arts course in the fall. Thank you to the HCPSS Visual Arts staff, art teachers, and warehouse workers who worked long and hard to ensure our students will have supplies.
THANK YOU PTSA HOSPITALITY & STAFF APPRECIATION COMMITTEES
Erin Lanthier, Robin Cohoon, Sandi Miller, Joanne DiMaggio and Molly Smith have been busy this summer providing food & beverage for all of our staff whenever we needed to be at school for pick-ups and drop-offs as well as providing a treat for our staff lunchboxes.  We are so lucky to have such involved & caring parents!!
STUDENT SCHEDULE INFORMATION
Students will be able to see their full year schedule in Synergy on September 1. Students will have access to their Canvas Courses on September 5. Please note the counselors are continuing to work on schedules throughout this process. Between August 17 - August 28, students can request changes to these courses and the changes, if possible, will be reflected in the final student schedule to be released before school begins on September 8th.  All requests for courses are dependent on class capacity and class period availability.  After the August 28 deadline, schedule changes will be limited to incomplete schedules.  To request course registration changes (DROP/ADD), email the appropriate school counselor. 

SAVE THE DATE: PICK UP MATERIALS ON SEPTEMBER 4

If you requested a Chromebook through your HCPSS Connect Account OR

If you are taking an Art class, then please reserve September 4 to come to school to pick up your supplies. 

Teachers are organizing their textbooks and certain courses will require a textbook. While many of our courses will not require students to have textbooks this year as many materials are online and in digital format, some courses will still require traditional textbooks. We are currently making arrangements for parents/guardians or students to drive through our parking lot and pick up required textbooks and materials (art supplies) on September 4. Students requiring textbooks will pick these up on September 4. 

We are also calling students/parents beginning August 28 to inform students to come pick up supplies on September 4. If needed, instruments can also be picked up on this day. More details and a pickup schedule will come out next week. 


JUMP START DUAL ENROLLMENT
Is your student registered for a high school-based course with a CC designation? The CC designation indicates that the course is eligible for the student to earn college credit through HCPSS’s partnership with Howard Community College in the JumpStart Dual Enrollment initiative. The deadline for students to register for college credit in a Fall CC course is September 11th, 2020. To register for college credit, please complete the following steps: 
1. Students must have completed the release forms and the HCC application no later than September 7th, 2020. The steps are outlined on pages 1 and 2 (ONLY) of this document: http://www.hcpss.org/f/connect/request-jumpstart-guide.pdf. (Links to an external site.)
1. Questions about the forms in Synergy can be directed to your high school counselor
2. Questions about the HCC Application can be directed to jumpstart@howardcc.edu
2. Review the additional information regarding course expectations and costs in the packet that can be accessed by clicking here
To finalize registration for HCC credit after completing steps 1 & 2 above, visit https://www.howardcc.edu/jumpstartregistrationrequest and enter all relevant information no later than September 11th, 2020.
BACK TO SCHOOL INFORMATION

See all of your back to school information on our website including the student schedule, school supplies and school year calendar: https://mhhs.hcpss.org/news/2020/08/2020-21-school-year-info
VIRTUAL BELL SCHEDULE  Simplified Excerpt - (Mon, Tues, Thurs, Fri) 

	8:30am - 8:50am 
	Pd 1 (M/Th) or Pd 2 (Tues/Fri) - Synchronous Support 

	9:00am - 9:45am 
	Period 1 - Synchronous Class 

	10:00am - 10:45am 
	Period 2 - Synchronous Class 

	10:50am - 11:20am 
	Viking Time (*Mondays only.) 

	1:10pm - 1:55pm 
	Period 3 - Synchronous Class 

	2:10pm - 2:55pm 
	Period 4 - Synchronous Class 

	2:55pm - 3:15pm 
	Pd 3 (M/Th) or Pd 4 (Tues/Fri) - Synchronous Support 


 
On Wednesdays, students should work on asynchronous assignments for each course. 

Synchronous Class = Attendance required, Teacher led instruction and activities 

Asynchronous Support = Teacher-led support sessions for assistance. Attendance is not recorded. 

Asynchronous Assignments = Independent work to be completed outside of class time 

Students will have a synchronous Google Meet with each class period (Mon, Tues, Thurs, and Fri). Google Meet links will be posted on the Canvas page on September 5. Each teacher has a specific code that the student can use all semester/year. 
UPDATE EMERGENCY INFORMATION
Parents/guardians may now complete/update their Family File emergency information. Parents must verify or update information for each child, each school year. Access Family File by logging in to HCPSS Connect, selecting the Family File tab on the left and then selecting Family File. Details and resources can be found on the HCPSS website.

NEED A CHROMEBOOK OR INTERNET ACCESS?

Log In Now to Identify Need for Chromebook and/or Internet 
Español | 中文 | 한국어 

 

As previously announced, through grants and additional funds, HCPSS is able to purchase a sufficient amount of devices necessary to eventually achieve a 1:1 student-to-device ratio for all students in grades pre-K through 12. Due to vendor delays, order fulfillment will not arrive as expected and HCPSS is adjusting its device distribution plan. 

 

Parents/guardians will receive detailed instructions on picking up Chromebooks from their child’s school in the coming weeks. 

 

HCPSS will provide a Chromebook to every student in high school within the school year. 

While devices are being procured, parents/guardians of high school students currently in need of a device may request one. Requests will be prioritized based on students’ access to personal devices meeting the minimum requirements. 

Middle and high school families can request a Chromebook using the directions below.  

 

In addition to Chromebooks, any family without access to the internet should notify the school system using the directions below. HCPSS is working with the Bright Minds Foundation and Comcast to support families who may be eligible to participate in the Comcast Internet Essentials program. Additionally, HCPSS will prioritize distribution of a limited number of hot spots to families who cannot obtain access to the internet. 

 

To identify your need for a Chromebook or internet: 

 

Parents/guardians should log in to HCPSS Connect. 

· From the left menu, last choice, select “More Options” then choose “Student Technology” from the center of the screen. 

· On the HCPSS Student Technology screen, use the drop-down arrows to indicate the Technology Requested for each student. Changes are saved immediately. 

· If a device has already been issued, it will appear in the inventory list. If a student already has a device issued, a new request will not be processed. 

· Families will receive a confirmation email with necessary information, including pickup location, date and time. 
!Action Required: READ AND SIGN THE STUDENT CODE OF CONDUCT
Please review the 2020 Mt. Hebron High School Student/Parent Handbook, the HCPSS Student Code of Conduct and related policies with your student.  
Please click each of these links to review 
· 2020 Mt. Hebron High School Student/Parent Handbook
· HCPSS Student Code of Conduct and related policies with your student. 
Once you have read the Handbook and Student Code of Conduct, please sign using this link here: 
Mt. Hebron High School Handbook Signature Page

NEW STUDENT ORIENTATION
New student orientation for Freshman and New Students-Thursday September 3- 9:00am–11:30 am.   All new students to Mt. Hebron are invited to attend the new student orientation on Thursday, September 3rd starting at 9AM via a live stream link. Students and parents/guardians will learn important information about school policies and procedures. Students will have an opportunity to learn a little bit about their first semester teachers, expectations for each major subject area, and how to navigate canvas. Instructions for how to join the live stream will be send out by MHHS early next week.
CLASS VIRTUAL VISITS
Hello Vikings!  We are so excited for the school year to start on September 8th.  In preparation for a great start, we ask that you join us for class meetings.  These meetings will focus specifically on the student schedule, how to get yourself motivated for virtual learning, class board and SGA happenings, technology resources, the Student Code of Conduct, Student Services information and will answer any questions that you may have. 
Please join us on September 2nd and 3rd on the following links:
 
September 2nd
 
1:00pm – 10th GRADE
                Last Names A – E              Meeting Code:  MHHS-Classof2023-A-E
                Last Names F-L                  Meeting Code:  MHHS-Classof2023-F-L
                Last Names M-R                Meeting Code:  MHHS-Classof2023-M-R
                Last Names S-Z                 Meeting Code:  MHHS-Classof2023-S-Z
 
2:00pm – 11th GRADE
                Last Names A – E              Meeting Code:  MHHS-Classof2022-A-E
                Last Names F-L                  Meeting Code:  MHHS-Classof2022-F-L
                Last Names M-R                Meeting Code:  MHHS-Classof2022-M-R
                Last Names S-Z                 Meeting Code:  MHHS-Classof2022-S-Z
 
September 3rd
 
1:00pm – 12th GRADE
                Last Names A – E              Meeting Code:  MHHS-Classof2021-A-E
                Last Names F-L                  Meeting Code:  MHHS-Classof2021-F-L
                Last Names M-R                Meeting Code:  MHHS-Classof2021-M-R
                Last Names S-Z                 Meeting Code:  MHHS-Classof2021-S-Z
Don’t worry if you are still on vacation, working or getting that last bit of sleep. We will add our class presentations to the Student Canvas Page for you to view when you are ready. We want all students to attend, but definitely understand if you can’t make it. 

BACK-TO-SCHOOL NIGHT - Thursday, September 10 from 6:00 – 8:30pm 
Please reserve September 10 for our Back-to-School Night Presentation. It will be a virtual 

combination of pre-recordings and in-person meets. More information will come out next week. 

YEARBOOK PICKUP

2020 Yearbook Distribution: 

For students who did not get their yearbooks sent home, we will send out a distribution schedule as soon as books arrive and are organized. Look for announcements in the upcoming newsletters.

SENIOR PORTRAITS INFORMATION

One of the first things you need to do as a SENIOR is to have your senior portrait taken. Senior portraits will take place October 12-16. Make-up portraits November 18-20. Please take a moment to read the following plan for senior portraits. Like most things school related, this year’s process will be different than in years past. Lifetouch has changed their process to comply with the CDC social distancing protocols, so please read all the information carefully, and make every effort to have your portrait taken.

New for the class of 2021: You will have the option to choose a formal, semi-formal, or school spirit outfit or pose for your senior portrait in the yearbook! If you wish to use a semi-formal or school spirit outfit, you will need to come to your appointment with those clothes. Formal drape/tux covering is provided. All must adhere to HCPSS dress code policy.
We have confirmed the portrait dates below. All seniors will receive an appointment card in the mail by mid-to-late September. It looks like junk mail – DO NOT THROW IT AWAY. It is a simple flyer, so please be vigilant.

Once you receive your appointment card, you are asked to log onto the PrestigePortraits.com website to "self-schedule" your portrait appointment. The appointment cards have a date range listed when Lifetouch will be at the school (listed below as well). You will use your unique ID number to log onto PrestigePortraits.com to select a date/time. To help with the "No-Touch" policy, students/parents are asked to pay the sitting fee online when making their appointment, as no monetary exchanges will take place at the school/location site.

All portraits will be done in the MHHS auditorium. I cannot stress enough the importance of your cooperation in having your senior portrait taken sooner rather than later.

The dates for senior portraits are listed below. Personalized scheduling cards will be sent home to ALL seniors by mid-to-late September; when it arrives, please schedule your appointment promptly. If you should have any questions, please email yearbook at yearbook.mounthebron@gmail.com
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ATTENTION ALL 9TH GRADE STUDENTS

Attention all rising 9th grade students! Here is a neat opportunity for you!  If you have an interest in fun times, leadership, creativity, business skills, fundraising, event planning, and being part of what can make high school so fun, consider joining you’re the 2024 Class Board. This is a group that partners with our school leadership to help make awesome events and activities happen throughout all four years of high school. Think parades, proms, serving others, and more! We are looking for any student who is committed to playing a part in leading their school community, sometimes in the spotlight and sometimes from the background. Please contact Mr. Murach (gregory_murach@hcpss.org) if you or your student may be interested. Let’s go 2024! We promise we’re fun!

NATIONAL HONOR SOCIETY
Our National Honor Society Application is now online.  Our sponsors, Mrs. Stafford and Mrs. Sankey will send out communication about applying in September. Stay tuned. 
JOIN LANCERS!!!!!
Interested in being a part of the Lancers? Lancers is a precision dance company that accompanies the marching unit and competes statewide. Although we will not have a typical season this fall, the Lancers will continue to hold virtual weekly practices including dance technique and conditioning classes. All interested MTH students should contact Coach DiPietro at Jennifer_DiPietro@hcpss.org for virtual audition information by September 11th, 2020.
STUDENT SERVICES
Questions about schedules should be directed to your counselor in Student Services.  Schedules will be released in Synergy on September 1. Students will have access to their Canvas Courses on September 5. 
COUNSELORS FOR RISING SENIORS (Class of 2021) WILL REMAIN THE SAME

·         Ms. Valentine, Grades 9-11, Last names beginning A-Cha    Veronica_Valentine@hcpss.org
·         Mrs. Flynn, Grades 9-11, Last names beginning Che-G         Tina_Flynn@hcpss.org
·         Ms. Flores, Grades 9-11, Last names beginning H-Le            Monique_Flores@hcpss.org
·         Mrs. Downey, Grades 9-11, Last names beginning Li-N         Allison_Downey@hcpss.org
·         Mr. Miles, Grades 9-11, Last names O-Sa                               Patrick_Miles@hcpss.org
·         Ms. Dolan, Grades 9-11, Last names Sc-Z                              Elizabeth_Dolan@hcpss.org
FREE AND REDUCED MEAL PROGRAM
Grab and Go Lunch will be provided from all schools beginning September 8, including at Mt. Hebron HS. HCPSS understands that the coronavirus pandemic is causing a lot of hardship for many of our friends and neighbors. Many HCPSS families have been impacted financially by the pandemic and may be eligible now to receive benefits through the Free and Reduced-Price Meals (FARMs) program. Qualifying families can take advantage of a wide range of additional resources and discounts, including testing fees, tuition, internet and more. 

Families must complete applications every year. Click here to learn more or to apply.  

If you did not know, participation in the Free and Reduced-Price Meal program qualifies students for the following opportunities: 

· Access to HCPSS Pre-K program. 

· Free registration fees for SAT and SAT I subject tests 

· Free registration for ACT tests 

· Reduced AP exam registration fees. 

· Up to four free college applications 

· Reduced tuition for HCPSS Summer Programs (High School, G/T Summer Institute, CTE, Summer Institute) 

· Reduced tuition for HCPSS Innovative Pathways Program which offers an evening and summer program 

· Reduced tuition for HCPSS Digital Education Program which promotes anywhere, anytime learning 

· Free or reduced JumpStart tuition offered through our dual enrollment partnership with Howard Community College 

· Free access to participate in the Outdoor Education Program for 6th graders. Contact the sixth-grade team leader at your child’s school for more information. 

· Free registration for the NCAA Clearinghouse for DI or DII athletics 

· Discounted internet through Comcast Internet Essentials program 

ONE BOOK, ONE HEBRON
Stamped: Racism, Antiracism, and You by Jason Reynolds and Ibram X. Kendi. 
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Interested in making actionable change in our community? The One Book Committee welcomes you to join us in our quest to acknowledge the voices shared by students, past and present. Our goal is to ensure that future students feel supported and welcomed in our school community. 

Our One Book will consist of three committees: Staff Committee, Student Committee, and Parent/Community Committee. These workgroups will participate in activities and workshops individually, as well as with the other committees. These events will revolve around the themes read in Stamped, as well as working towards goals shared by our community. You can start now by purchasing Stamped online at Amazon.com, Barnes and Noble, or through IndieBound.org from your local independent bookstore such as Loyalty Bookstore. Sign up below to join your respective committee: 

https://mhhs.hcpss.org/news/2020/06/one-book-one-hebron
Look out for more information to come!
Lisa Viglotti, Chair (lisa_viglotti@hcpss.org)  & Lauren Fischetti, Parent Liaison (lauren_fischetti@hcpss.org)

COMPUTER VISION SYNDROME (CVS) 
As we gear up for virtual learning this fall semester, our school is looking forward to providing you with the resources and tools necessary for success. Parents and guardians can help protect their child’s eyesight during this period of increased screen time, which can cause eye strain or lead to Computer Vision Syndrome (CVS). Signs and symptoms of CVS include eye strain, eye fatigue, dry eyes, headaches and blurred vision.
Here are some suggestions to prevent CVS, from the American Optometric Association:

Lighting: Make sure the lighting in the room, from windows or lights, does not cause glare on the computer screen. If you can see the reflection of the light source on the screen, try moving the computer or the light source. If you cannot remove the glare, you may want to use a screen glare filter.

Posture: Use devices while seated upright. Proper posture reduces the chance for neck and back problems, in addition to eye strain. The center of the screen should be 4-5 inches below eye level, so you may need to raise up laptops. Your feet should be flat on the ground with your knees at right angles, which may require a footrest, and shoulders back. Your computer screen should be 20-28 inches from your eyes.

Breaks: The American Academy of Pediatrics recommends that children ages 6 and older have consistent limits on the time spent using media and the types of media, while ensuring media does not take the place of adequate sleep, physical activity and other behaviors essential to health. A Family Media Plan (Links to an external site.) is a good way to create balance between screen time and off-line activities. You can also follow the 20-20-20 rule: every 20 minutes, look 20 feet away for 20 seconds. Frequent blinking also helps to keep your eyes lubricated.

Uncorrected vision problems: A child may not be able to tell you they are experiencing difficulty with their vision. Some signs that may indicate a vision problem include squinting, tilting head to one side, holding reading materials close to their face, rubbing eyes, and complaining of eye discomfort or headaches. If you have concerns that your child may have a vision problem, please contact your primary care provider or eye specialist. If you need additional resources, contact your school nurse.    

Thank you for your continued partnership in ensuring your child is set up for a productive learning period this school year.
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Parent Teacher Student Association (PTSA)
Caroline Bodziak, President: mthebronptsa@gmail.com 
Website | Facebook | Twitter
Meetings 2nd Tuesday evening of the month via Zoom (except September is Mon. 9/14)
Join Today
Your membership is THE MOST IMPORTANT THING you can do for PTSA so don’t wait, join now!  Explore the website to learn about everything the PTSA does to support ALL students, staff, and families at Mt. Hebron. 


PTSA New Website Live - Join Online! www.mthebronptsa.com/ 


Contact mthebronptsa@gmail.com with any questions.  We look forward to an exciting year reconnecting with old friends and meeting new ones!

Next PTSA Meeting
General Meeting Thursday, August 27 @ 7:00pm in the MHHS Student Parking Lot.  This will be a short, in-person, socially-distanced, mask-mandatory meeting to vote. Only PTSA members may vote.  See what we’ll be voting on here. 


Future PTSA Meetings

All are welcome to the monthly PTSA Meeting where you will hear updates from the principal, student leaders, faculty, and important PTSA news. Click here for more Zoom links, dates, and past meeting minutes. 
ISO Donations for Staff Breakfast
PTSA is providing breakfast items for a Hebron Staff Drive-by on August 28.  Sign up to bring needed items here.  Thank you!!
Mental Health Committee

Save the date for QPR Suicide Awareness & Prevention Training via Zoom 9/21 @ 7-8:30pm. Registration link coming soon! Learn more about the Committee and local mental health resources here.
VIKING BACKERS BOOSTER CLUB
Did you know that HCPSS provides only a FRACTION of the funds needed by our athletic teams each year and gives NOTHING to our student clubs?  The financial support by the Viking Backers Booster Club is VITAL to the success of our students in many extracurricular activities.  For the last few years, we have not been able to fully fund all requests and next year promises to be more of the same – especially since the county has CUT additional funds from our athletics budget!  YOU can help by joining AND getting involved.   
 

410-989-3717 Viking Backers text/mobile

www.vikingbackers.org  Like us on Facebook  Follow us on Twitter  Follow us on Instagram
2020 Viking Backers Memberships Available Now!
We invite you to join the Viking Backers, booster club for Mt. Hebron High School. The Viking Backers is an all-volunteer, parent organization that supports ALL student extracurricular activities including academics, arts & athletics. Visit www.vikingbackers.org to join online  Completed forms & payment can also be mailed to P.O. Box 775 Ellicott City, MD 21041. Your membership supports ALL students at Mt. Hebron! 410-989-3717 Viking Backers text/mobile www.vikingbackers.org
Chinese American Parent and Student Committee (CAPSA)
Daisy Zhang, Chair: capsa.mhhs@gmail.com, www.capsamhhs.weebly.com 

Korean American Student Parent Committee (KASPO)
Il Minn, Chair:  iminn1@gmail.com 

Indian American Student Parent Committee (IASPA)
Gopi Suri, Chair:  gopi_suri@yahoo.com 

Latin America Council Committee (LAC)
Liset Rajaratnam, Chair:  lisetraj@yahoo.com 

Parents of African American Students (PAAS)
Co-Presidents Juliet Yeates-Trotman & Adrienne Brown   mthebronpaas@gmail.com
$30/family – Join online www.mthebronpaas.wixsite.com/paas 

Viking Backers
Jim Bahel, President:  president@vikingbackers.org, http://www.vikingbackers.org/ 

Mount Hebron Marching Unit Boosters (MTHMU Boosters)
Helen Morse, President:  https://www.mthebronmusic.org
Community News
For Parents of Seniors

Two new Facebook groups for info sharing among parents and guardians: Mt Hebron Parents/Guardians of 2021 Seniors and HoCo Class of 2021 Senior Parents.  Both are private groups NOT sponsored by PTSA.

For more Community News and Programs visit http://www.hcpss.org/community-news-and-programs/
